
Subject: Request for Notice of Approval: Endorsement of Lightcaster Brewery and Taphouse for 
By-the-Glass License

Dear Clarington Municipal Council,

 I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request your esteemed council's notice of approval 
for the endorsement of Lightcaster Brewery and Taphouse to operate a by-the-glass license for sampling at 
our on-site brewery location opening in Bowmanville, Ontario at 164 Baseline Road East.

 Lightcaster Brewery and Taphouse stands to be a promising establishment in our community, with  Lightcaster Brewery and Taphouse stands to be a promising establishment in our community, with 
intention of offering not only quality craft beverages but also serving as a cultural hub for locals and 
visitors alike. Our commitment to excellence in brewing and providing a welcoming space for patrons is 
marred only by our dedication to enriching our community.

 The proposal for a by-the-glass license aligns seamlessly with the ethos of Lightcaster Brewery and  The proposal for a by-the-glass license aligns seamlessly with the ethos of Lightcaster Brewery and 
Taphouse, offering patrons the opportunity to sample our diverse range of craft brews in a responsible and 
controlled manner. By granting approval for this license, the council would not only support the growth of a 
local business but also contribute to the vibrant social landscape of Bowmanville.

 As a resident and supporter of the local economy, I firmly believe that Lightcaster Brewery and Taphouse's  As a resident and supporter of the local economy, I firmly believe that Lightcaster Brewery and Taphouse's 
endeavors are deserving of council endorsement. Their commitment to upholding regulatory standards 
and fostering a safe and enjoyable environment for all patrons is commendable and reflects positively on 
our community as a whole.

 In conclusion, I respectfully urge the Clarington Municipal Council to grant approval for the endorsement  In conclusion, I respectfully urge the Clarington Municipal Council to grant approval for the endorsement 
of Lightcaster Brewery and Taphouse to operate a by-the-glass license at their Bowmanville location. Your 
favorable consideration of this request would undoubtedly contribute to the continued success and 
prosperity of both the establishment and our community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I eagerly await your notice of approval.

Sincerely,

James Gorry
164 Baseline Road East, Bowmanville, Ontario, Unit D164 Baseline Road East, Bowmanville, Ontario, Unit D
905-260-5611
JIM@LIGHTCASTERBREWERY.COM


